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Notice of Meeting 
 

The Board of Selectmen will hold a public meeting on Monday, November 5, 2018 

beginning at 9:00 am at PID (parcel identification number) 45-1-39 (Leavitt Lane, 

Tuftonboro, NH). The Board will immediately enter into a non-public session per 

RSA 91-A:3, II (e) for the purpose of negotiating a settlement of pending litigation 

filed by the Town. During the non-public session, the Board will travel to PID 70-

2-63 (16 Aspen Drive, Tuftonboro, NH) to continue the non-public session, 

following which the Board is expected to exit the non-public session and 

immediately adjourn the meeting. 
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